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Why do we behave irrationally? 
 

We get the wires crossed in our brain. 
 

TRAIN YOUR BRAIN… 
 
Philippians 4:8 (NIV) “Finally, brothers and sisters, whatever is 
true, whatever is noble, whatever is right, whatever is pure, 
whatever is lovely, whatever is admirable—if anything is 
excellent or praiseworthy—think about such things.” 
 
Philippians 4:8 (NLT) “And now, dear brothers and sisters, one 
final thing. Fix your thoughts on what is true, and honorable, and 
right, and pure, and lovely, and admirable. Think about things 
that are excellent and worthy of praise.” 
 
Philippians 4:8 (NKJV) “Finally, brethren, whatever things 
are true, whatever things are noble, whatever things are just, 
whatever things are pure, whatever things are lovely, whatever 
things are of good report, if there is any virtue and if there is 
anything praiseworthy—meditate on these things.” 
 

To truly have a God-centered healthy mind it's not just 
 

about what you do with your mind, 
 

but it's also about what you put into your mind. 
 

Meditation:  To focus one's thoughts. 
 
Psalm 119:15-16 (NIV) “I meditate on Your precepts and 
consider Your ways. 16 I delight in Your decrees; I will not neglect 
Your Word.” 
 
Psalm 143:5 (NIV) “I remember the days of long ago; I meditate 
on all Your works and consider what Your hands have done.” 
 

I'm talking about filling your mind with God's truth. 
 

Thoughts disentangle themselves when they 
 

pass through the lips and fingertips. 
 

3D Experience: From Desire, To Discipline, To Delight. 

Foundation that we build on… 
 

• What stronghold is holding you back? 
 
• What truth demolishes that stronghold? 

 
Romans 10:9-10 (NKJV) “If you confess with your mouth the 
Lord Jesus and believe in your heart that God has raised Him 
from the dead, you will be saved. 10 For with the heart one 
believes unto righteousness, and with the mouth confession is 
made unto salvation.” 
 

Write it, Think it, Confess it, Believe it! 
 

Declarations of Truth… 
 
Psalm 68:35 (NIV) “You, God, are awesome in Your sanctuary; 
the God of Israel gives power and strength to His people. Praise 
be to God!” 
 
1 Corinthians 4:20 (NIV) “For the kingdom of God is not a 
matter of talk but of power.” 
 
1 Corinthians 6:14 (NIV) “By His power God raised the Lord 
from the dead, and He will raise us also.” 
 
Psalm 9:10 (NIV) “Those who know Your name trust in You, for 
You, Lord, have never forsaken those who seek You.” 
 
Romans 15:13 (NIV) “May the God of hope fill you with all joy 
and peace as you trust in Him, so that you may overflow with 
hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.” 
 
Philippians 4:6-7 (NIV) “Do not be anxious about anything, but 
in every situation, by prayer and petition, with thanksgiving, 
present your requests to God. 7 And the peace of God, which 
transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts and your 
minds in Christ Jesus.” 
 
1 Peter 5:7 (NIV) “Cast all your anxiety on Him because He 
cares for you.” 
 
Ephesians 3:20-21 (NIV) “Now to Him who is able to do 
immeasurably more than all we ask or imagine, according to His 
power that is at work within us, 21 to Him be glory in the church 
and in Christ Jesus throughout all generations, for ever and 
ever! Amen.” 


